
 

 

 
 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

Chairwoman Rosa DeLauro       Ranking Member Kay Granger  

Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515       Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Ocean Boulevard Stormwater Mitigation Project in Holden Beach, 

North Carolina in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Holden Beach, North Carolina located at 

110 Rothschild St. Holden Beach, North Carolina 28462. 

 

The funding will go towards the design and construction of stormwater mitigation infrastructure along 

eight miles of Ocean Boulevard to address existing and anticipated stormwater flooding. The project 

will reduce damages caused by flood events, thereby saving taxpayer money, and is critical to 

preserving life and safe passage of residents in the event of an emergency. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


